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I am writing this award application to express my interest to attend the 12th Congress of the 

International Pediatric Transplant Association to be held on March 25-28, 2023 in Austin, USA. 

 

I am Md Azharuddin a Ph.D. candidate at the Department of Pharmaceutical Medicine (Division 

of Pharmacology), School of Pharmaceutical Education and Research, Jamia Hamdard University, 

New Delhi, India. 

I have worked on a project entitled “Thromboprophylaxis in pediatric kidney transplantation: 

Evidence from real-world studies”. I am excited to share my research findings at 12th Congress 

of the International Pediatric Transplant Association to be held on March 25-28, 2023 in Austin, 

USA. 

Attending this Conference will surely help me to magnify my academic and professional skills. I 

have working experience of real-world data, and transplant related outcomes research. I have 

quality publications related to cancers and transplants. In recent, I have received the 

presentation award at International Congress of Blood and Marrow Transplantation (ICBMT), 

2021 at Korea. I have also presented a several research abstract at reputed scientific meeting and 

conferences likewise ISPOR, US and Japanese society of medical oncology (JSMO) Japan with 

received student travel grant and presentation award respectively.  

As concern to the submitted research abstract. This research work is not funded by any profit-

making body. My presentation will definitely contribute to a successful and engaging conference.  

Undoubtedly, the IPTA contribution to me, travel award would be highly appreciated. In receiving 

this travel award, I will get an opportunity to present my research work otherwise that would not 

be possible to attend. It will gain a strong foundation for a career in research. 

 

Thank you very much for your time and consideration, and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Finally, I express my gratitude to the selection committee for their valuable time in perusing my 

award application. 
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